
Dear Valued Investor,

We understand that an unusual situation has evolved globally with respect to spread of 
COVID-19. Keeping in view the current scenario, we have taken stringent safety measures to miti-
gate the spread of this virus. The purpose is to promote social distancing without compromising 
daily operations to serve our investors and welfare of our employees.

The Government has enforced complete lock down in the provinces of Sindh and Punjab. In 
order to comply with the instructions, Faysal Funds has moved to work-from-home model to 
ensure that our operations including helplines remain active throughout to provide smooth 
service to our customers at all times during this period of lock down. 

Further, we encourage everyone to opt for our web service to view your account statements. 
Also, for your Transactional needs and other related information please feel free to contact your 
respective relationship managers or customer services desk at 021-111 329 725 or email us at 
customerservices@faysalfunds.com  to avail the services.

Please note that during this period, we are temporarily changing cut-off timing for all funds to 
10:30 am to 2:00 pm every working day.

Thank you for your patience and support during these challenging times. 

Regards, 

Faysal Funds

Stay Home - Stay Safe


